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To: 
Subject: 

Kathleen Arant 
RE: 00067BTP 

Thanks for clearing that up, Kathleen. I'll use this e-mail as documentation for the change. 

Kay 

---Origmal Message----- 
From: Kathleen Arant 
Sent: Monday, July 10,2000 406 PM 
To: Kay  fly^ 
Cc: Matilda Sanders; Linda Williams 
Subject: RE: ooo679-TP 

I spoke with Legal and since Tower Communications is a corporate name and they are simply offering the services under the name 
of United Southern Communications there is no need to file an amendment to this request for approval. However, the title on the 
CASR will need to be revised to reflect that Tower Communications is indeed Tower Communications, Inc. d/b/a United Southern 
Telecom. 

THANKS! 

---Orignal Message-- 
From: Kay  fly^ 
Sent: Friday, June 02,2000 729 AM 
To: Kathleen Arant 
Cc: Matilda Sanders; Linda Williams 
Subject: 000679-TP 

You will receive this new resale agreement docket soon. Bell shows the "other company" as Tower Communications, Inc. We have an 
ALEC company (TX319) with a d/b/a attached to that name. Can you check to see if they are one and the same? If so, Bell will need 
to file an amendment to this request for approval. 

Thanks. 
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Kay Flynn 

To: 
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: linda williams 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 
DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTlNG 

BLANCA S. BAYO 
DIRECTOR 
(850) 413-6770 

June 7,2000 

Marshall M. Criser Ill, Regulatory Vice President 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 -1 556 

Re: Docket No. 000679-TP 

Dear Mr. Criser: 

This will acknowledge receipt of a request for approval of resale agreement between 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Tower Communications, Inc., which was filed in 
this office on June 1, 2000 and assigned the above-referenced docket number. 
Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is 
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person's right to an administrative 
hearing. For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6248 
or FAX (850) 41 3-71 80. 
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